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Contact Information: 
P.O. Box 456  

Minooka, Il 60447 
Parish Office: 815-467-2233 

Parish Email: stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Fr. Tuan Van Nguyen 

Sunday, November 6, 2022 



A Message from Fr. Tuan 
 
Dear Parishioners,  
 
I am looking forward to being with you at the St. Mary’s Chili Cook off and Ice-Cream Social, November 12 
after the 5:00pm Mass.  We not only come together to worship God together in Church but also to gather                   
socially .  This is an opportunity for you to meet other parishioners.  Please come and join us. 
 
I want to thank Bishop Ronald Hicks for being here last Sunday to celebrate Eucharist with us.  He was so  
impressed with our people and to see so many children at the 11:00am Mass for Children’s Liturgy.  I want 
to thank you for your love, prayers, hospitality  and all that you do for your Parish. 
 
Support our future priest through the I Will Give You Shepherds Campaign.  Priests are essential to our   
Catholic faith, as only these holy men can transform bread and wine into the life-giving Body and Blood of 
Christ.  Although the number of priests has been on the decline for decades, the Diocese of Joliet has been 
blessed with an abundance of vocations to the priesthood. 
 
Currently, our diocese has 23 men in seminary formation, which costs $50,000 a year per seminarian.  To 
ensure we are always able to support our seminarians both prayerfully and financially, the Diocese of Joliet 
has launched the I Will Give You Shepherds campaign. 
At Masses next weekend, November 12-13, our parish will take up a second collection for this campaign.  
Gifts will be invested in an endowment designated specifically for seminarian education.  
 
Please prayerfully consider supporting this second collection.  To learn more about this campaign, or to make 
a gift online, please go to jolietdioceseappeal.org.  
 
Here is a reflection for this weekend's readings (32nd Sunday Year C) : 
 
Faith allows us to accept what the human mind cannot even imagine.  Witness the faith of the seven brothers 
in today’s first reading.  Each is willing to die at the hands of the cruel king rather that renounce his faith.  
The king, in a position to enjoy the finer things in life, could not imagine that anyone would  willingly give 
up their life.  But the brothers firmly believed that God would raise them up to live again and live forever.  In 
the Gospel, the Sadducees suffered from the same lack of imagination, arguing logically that a belief in                     
resurrection led to absurd consequences.  Jesus explains that the customs of this life cannot be applied to the 
resurrected life.  God is a God of the living and so all who preceded us in faith are yet alive.  To accept this 
takes faith.  But we put faith in what we cannot truly understand all the time.  Few among us understand all 
the science behind the medicine we take or the technology we use or the planet we live on, but we place our 
faith in those who have made the study of these things their life’s work.  Jesus’ life’s work, redeeming us by 
his death, enables us to live with the faith in a life greater than this world, a life beyond our imagination.  
How does your faith give you confidence in something greater? 
 
Love and Prayers, 
 
 
 
Fr. Tuan 

815-467-2233 



Newly Baptized 
OCtOBer 2022 

New pariShiONerS 
OCtOBer 2022 

OCt Noah Contreas 
Melanie Sofia Drwal 

Lucas Malinowski 
Arilla Arias 

Emily Grace Cazares 
Adalynn Guadalupe Casares 
Emmett Alexander Mendieta 

Leo Jose Bak 
Logan Anthony Lucenti 

Mr. and Mrs. Javier Lopez 
Mr. and Mrs Geoffrey Harvey 

Ms. Holly Johnston 
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Eaheart 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Lomeli 

Mr. and Mrs. Chris Perez 

 

  

   



 

Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service                                 
Please join your Community 

         Sunday, November 20th 
4pm  at Channahon                                              

United Methodist Church 

 

                Due to the popularity of the  Senior Luncheons,     
 reservations MUST Be made NO LATER THAN the dates listed 
above.  Reservations will NOT be accepted after the reservation 

deadline. 
 

Minooka Senior Luncheon 
 

Thanksgiving Luncheon: 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 

Reservations MUST   be made no later than 
Wednesday, November 9, 2022!!  

 
Reservations: Call 815-467-2322 

Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday 
9:00am-1:00pm 

 
 
 
 
                                                                   
 
 

Thank you for your understanding. 



 

 
On Thursday, Nov. 17th, CCW will 
host a guest speaker from K9 For 

VETS. A nonprofit organization that 
trains dogs for veterans. Please join 

us in the Parish Center at 6:30.  
 

Dogs will be present! 

 

 

If you know of 
a family that 

needs help for            
Christmas, 

please  
contact  
Pastoral             

Associate, 
Kathy at                

815-467-4228.                   

We need                
these             

families names 
by November 

18th. 

Giving                              
Tree                                

Coming                              
Soon 

 



Religious Education 

 
Why do you obey the Pope? 
 
Catholics believe that Jesus commissioned St. Peter as the first leader of the Church.                       
Matthew's Gospel has the most direct biblical indication of the papacy: "And I tell you, you are 
Peter (meaning literally "Rock") and on this rock I will build my church ... I will give you the keys 
of the kingdom of heaven" (Mt 16:18-19). Based on this  statement of Jesus himself, Peter is 
clearly portrayed in the New Testament as the leader of the disciples. A pope can make                       
infallible, binding pronouncements under  certain conditions. Infallibility doesn't mean that                           
absolutely everything a pope says is free from error. All Christians believe that God protected 
Holy Scripture from error by means of inspiration, even though sinful, fallible men wrote it. We 
Catholics also believe that God the Holy Spirit protects His Church and its head from error                       
(Jn 14:16) by means of infallibility, even though sinful,  imperfect men are involved in it. 
 

Question of the Week 

Good Morning RE Families! 
 
Just a quick reminder that our Parent Meetings will be starting up again this upcoming week 
 
Grade 2 Parent Meeting will be Tues Nov 8th in the Parish Center during your child's RE Session 
Grades 3,4,5 Parent Meeting will be Wed Nov 9th in the Parish Center during your child's RE    Session 
Grades 6,7 Parent Meeting will be Wed Nov 9th in the Parish Center during your child's RE Session 
Grade 8 Confirmation Parent Meeting will be Nov 16th in the Parish Center during your child's RE Session 
 
As always if you have more than one child in the program you only need to attend ONE session of your 
choice. 
 
Have a great week. 
Peace and Blessings, 
 
 Deacon Fred Ban 

Upcoming Youth Group Evenings: 
                                        

November 6th- Game Night 
 

November 13th- Bonfire & Fun 
 

November 20th- Open Gym 

6:30pm-8:00pm 

Mary
Sticky Note



 
St Leo the Great, Pope and Doctor of the Church; 
 
Saint Leo the Great, also known as Pope Saint Leo I, was born into a 
Roman aristocratic family. His response to the call of the Lord trans-
formed him into one of the greatest popes of Christian history. In fact, 
he was the first pope to be given the title "the Great." Details pertain-
ing to Leo's place of birth are not known, but it is believed his ances-
tors come from Tuscany. 
 
St. Leo the Great became a very well-known deacon of the Church by 
431, serving the church under the pontificate of Pope Celestine I. Leo 
was widely respected for his love for the Lord, intelligence and persuasive nature. He was also gifted in bring-
ing reconciliation between disputing groups of Christians. 
 
That is why he was often sent out to settle disputes, both secular and theological. 
 
Pope Leo was deeply dedicated to his service as pope. He saw himself as privileged to sit in the Chair of St 
Peter, as the servant of the servants of God. He worked diligently as "Peter's successor." Over time, Leo be-
came known as one of the best administrative popes of the ancient Church. But, he was so much more. 
 
During his reign, he tirelessly fought to preserve the unity of the Church and its faith; and to ensure the safety 
of his people against invasions from armies which sought to destroy the Church and the Christian influence on 
culture which she brought to bear. 
 
Pope Leo I's papacy has been described as one of the most important in the Church's history. Nearly 100 ser-
mons and 150 letters of Leo I have been preserved; one of them is still, to this day, used in the Office of Read-
ings on Christmas. 
 
In 1754, Pope Benedict XIV proclaimed Leo I a Doctor of the Church. Pope Leo I faithfully and unequivocal-
ly held to the belief that everything he did and said as pope represented Jesus Christ, and St. Peter. He dis-
charged his office, and vocation, with dynamic faith, great pastoral care and excellence. His feast day is cele-
brated on November 10. 
 

Saint of the Week 

 St. Mary's Book Club 
   

Our next selection is "Neighbors" by Danielle Steele.  
This novel is the story of a reclusive woman, who opens 
up her home to others in the wake of a devastating earth-
quake, and how events can bring strangers together to 
form powerful new bonds. Copies of the book are availa-
ble at the Minooka Public Library.  
 
 Please plan on joining us in our discussion on Tuesday, 
September Nov 15, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. at the Parish 
Center    

 

Alll are welcome! Questions? Please call 
Mary at 815-467-9577 



Volunteer Schedule 

Welcome to St. Mary’s Church! 
Would you like to become a Registered Parishioner? 

 
     We are so blessed to have you with us today and every day! Our liturgies are made  better by your   presence and  participa-
tion. We hope that you find the experience  here  at St. Mary’s to  be a warm and  inspiring experience of the Eucharist and  the 
faith  that we  profess.       
  
    If you are not registered and would like to be, please fill out the form below and mail it to the Parish  office at St. Mary’s, P.O. 
Box 456, Minooka IL 60447. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name:_____________________________ 
Address____________________________ 
City_______________________________ 
Phone ________________________________ 
Email________________________________ 
Phone:________________________________ 
 

 Altar                             
Server 

Eucharistic                         
Ministers  

Lector 

Saturday, Nov. 12 
5:00pm 
 

Jada Akroush Roy Sabuco Pete Quirk 

Sunday, Nov. 13 
7:30am 

Kevin Looney Rose Ruettiger Brenda Rittof 

Sunday, Nov. 13 
9:00am 

Molly Schramm Alice Mayr 
Erica Schramm 

Mike Schramm 

Sunday, Nov.13 
11:00am 

Keighera Fleming Kathy Williamson 
Glenda Smith 

Child Lector 

( ) New Parishioner  
 
  ) New Email 
 
( ) New Address    
 
(  ) New Phone Number 
 

Part-time Maintenance Worker – Holy Family Parish, Shorewood, IL 
Holy Family Parish in Shorewood is seeking to hire a part-time maintenance 
worker to perform routine building maintenance on the church, school, and rec-
tory. This person will also perform routine and emergency building repairs when 
necessary. Must have working knowledge of all phases of building maintenance, 
including electrical, plumbing, HVAC, carpentry and use of hand and power tools. 
Must be able to lift heavy objects. Valid drivers’ license and High School diploma 
or equivalent required. To view a full job description, visit: The Roman Catholic 
Diocese of Joliet in Illinois.  To apply for this amazing opportunity, please send a 
resume to jgustin@holyfamilyshorewood.org. 



MaSS aNd prayer iNteNtiONS 
   DATE   TIME        MASS INTENTION          FROM  

 

 
Sara Lovell 
 
Wren Wagoner 
 
Sue Burich 
 
Jerry Davidson 
 
Linda  Bradley 
 
 Baker Family 
 
Maureen Donovan 

This week candles were lit for : 
 

· Police & Firefighters 
· Scott Tezak 

If you would like a candle lit                      
outside for a special intention, 
please call the Parish Office at                                   

815-467-2233. 

 
 

Denise Tonarelli 
 
Kimberly Gaydula 
 
Dylan Pickett 
 
Paul Thien Phu 
 
Deidra Hogan 
 
Robert Fonck  
 
 

 
Parish Sick List 

 
 
 
Saturday, Nov 5         5:00pm    Bill Stafford           Virginia Mysliwiec 
        Living and Deceased Members 
        Of the Golubiak family      
Sunday, Nov 6         7:30am    Gene & Carol Mikuska Sr.          Gloria Maxwell 
          9:00am    Len Grote            The Family 
         11:00am    Fr. Tuan’s brothers 
Monday, Nov.7          8:30am                     Joe Delaney            The Family 
Tuesday, Nov. 8         8:30am    The Nash Family            Friends 
Wednesday, Nov 9         8:30am     Communion Service 
Thursday, Nov. 10         8:30am     Communion Service 
Friday, Nov 11          8:30am     Anita Chiovatero            John & Patti Gretz 
         Elaine Wiencek            Tammy Weincek 
Saturday, Nov. 12         5:00pm     Bill Stafford                         Karen Marshall  
         Helen Mackay             Mr. & Mrs. Robert Faford 
         Fern Paone             The Family 
Sunday, Nov. 13         7:30am     Eldeane Rayan             Dan & Anita Ryan 
           9:00am     Kata Eric              John & Jat Brozovich 
         Steve Clennon            Mag, Heather & Holly Clennon 
         11:00am     Clementina Jimenez            Maria Atilano                  
 

Lorenzo Benitez 
 
Marlena Benitez 
 
  
Gerry Loucks  
 
Judy Stafford 
 
Irene Davidson 
 
 

 If you would like to add a name to our prayer list, 
please email st.marysminooka@sbcglobal.net or                                

call the parish office at  815-467-2233. 



StaFF MaSSeS 

St. Mary’S COMMiSSiONS 

Fr. Tuan Van Nguyen- Pastor                                                                       
815-467-2233 ext.106  
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.ne 
 

Deacon Fred Ban- Director of RE                                                                
815-467-2769, deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  
 

Kathy O’Hagan- Pastoral Associate/ 
Co-Website Editor                                                                           
815-467-4228 stmary3@sbcglobal.net 
 

Mary Blatti- Office Manager/Bulletin Editor/                        
Co-Website Editor 815-467-2233 
ex100,stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 

Mary Mogensen - Bookkeeper/ 
Foundation for Faith  
815-467-2233 ext. 101, stmarysbusiness@gmail.com 
 
Rebecca  Carmack-Regennitter - Music Director 
815-467-2233 ext. 109,  
Rebecca.stmarymusic@gmail.com 

Weekend Masses-      Saturday- 5:00pm 
                  Sunday- 7:30am, 9am Livestream         
                   and 11am 
Weekday Masses        Mon, Tues, Fri-  8:30am 
Communion Service-  Wed, Thurs - 8:30am 
Confession-                   Saturday’s  4pm-4:45pm  
                                  in the Church             
Anointing of the Sick   Fr. Tuan is available for                                                 
     personal anointing at home, 
     nursing home, hospice etc. 
     please call the rectory                            
                    815-467-2233. 

Administration-  
John Jun 
Drjohnedd@aol.com 

Education-                                                            
Mary Kimble 
mtk2553@aol.com 

Prayer Squares Group-                                        
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Adult Choir/Children Choir-                           Ka-
leigh Mattson 
Kaleigh.stmarysmusic@gmail.com 

Eucharistic Ministers-                                             
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Prayer Tree-                                                         
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Bible Study-  
Cathy Fouts 
cathyfouts@comcast.net 

Finance Committee-                                           
Dan Friant 
daf1852@gmail.com 

Protecting God’s Children                                        
-Deacon Fred Ban 
Deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Building and Grounds-                             
Dave Clark 
chiefengin@sbcglobal.net 

Fishers of Men-                                                 
Kevin Pullara 
kevinapullara@gmail.com 

Quilters-                                                          
Carole Fremarek 
cfremarek@sbcglobal.net 

Children’s Liturgy-                                                      
Karen Resar 
karenresar@yahoo.com 

Funeral Luncheon-                                           
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Worship Commission- 
Chris Gregory 
cslkgreg@msm.com 

Children's Mass Coordinator-                       
Katrinka Kochanek 
KKochanek@divfin.com 

Greeters-                                                                  
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Religious Education- Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Christmas Giving Tree-                                      
Kathy Williamson 
 

Knights of Columbus-                                                        
Brian Flanigan 
briankflanigan@yahoo.com 

Welcoming Committee-                                
Doris Boehm 
wdboehm@att.net 

Council of Catholic Women-                                 
Jeanne Rapp 
Jeanchuck73@gmail.com 

Lectors-                                                                
Kathy O’Hagan 
stmary3@sbcglobal.net 

Daybreak Shelter  
Debbie Bols 
815-210-8351 

CONtaCt iNFOrMatiON 

Parish Council-                                          
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry-                                        
Joann Ban 
jmb3072@yahoo.com 

ProLife-                                                        
Kathy Glover 
(815)467-2233 

 

 

 

 

Food Pantry 
Jean Jun  
Virginia Guertin 
815-467-2233 

RCIA-                                                                   
Deacon Fred Ban/ Kate Ross 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  

Religious Education -                                   
Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

 

815 467-2233 

Facebook- 
Kathy Williamson 
815-467-2233 

815-467-2233 ext 109 

Parish Rectory  Office- Mon-Thurs-8am-4pm 
   Fri- 8am-12pm 
Rectory Phone-    815-467-2233 
 
Website-   www.stmarysminooka.com 
Fax-   815-467-1760 

Rebecca Carmack-Regennitter 
Rebbeca.stmarymusic@gmail.com 

Senior Luncheon 
Gail Flattness 
prettynanaofsix@gmail.com 



 

Thank you for your financial support to St. Mary’s  

Please Remember St. Mary's 

 in your will or trust 

As Catholics. We are called to plan ahead and share the 
blessings of our lives with our loved ones and future  
generations. To help you be a steward of everything God 
has entrusted to your care, the Diocese of Joliet is                
sharing free, online will writing tools.  It is cost-free and 
takes 20 minutes or less to protect your family and your 
assets and create a gift to pass the Catholic faith onto               
future generations.        

  Get started at FreeWill.com/DioceseofJoliet. 
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